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Advanced Studies in the Humanities (ASH) Fellowships

[bookmark: _Hlk148011789]The School of Humanities at the University of Adelaide now welcomes applications for their Advanced Studies in the Humanities (ASH) Fellowships. The aim of the ASH Fellowships is to support advanced study in Humanities disciplines through a short-term visiting research fellowship scheme. This fellowship is intended to support research into any aspect of humanities research for which a period of time in Adelaide, and collaboration with staff and HDRs in the School of Humanities, would be advantageous.

Applicants are encouraged to show how their project articulates with the strengths and trajectories of the research areas within the School of Humanities. The Departments within the School of Humanities are: 
· English, Creative Writing, and Film 
· European Languages, and Linguistics 
· Historical and Classical Studies 
· Media 
· Philosophy 

See https://able.adelaide.edu.au/humanities/ for further information on the disciplines represented within the School of Humanities as well as staff profiles. 

The ASH Fellows would be expected to:
· Undertake innovative and internationally significant research in the humanities.
· Contribute to the academic life of the School of Humanities through public lectures, masterclasses and/or seminars.
· Collaborate with School of Humanities staff by engaging with academic events, co-publication, or other similar activities. 
· Produce a publication wherein the School of Humanities is listed as one of the affiliations for the author and where the ASH Fellowship is appropriately acknowledged. 

The recipients of the ASH Fellowships are encouraged to consider ways in which collaborative research with staff in the School of Humanities may be undertaken in the future after the fellowship period is over. 

The total funding available for each ASH Fellowship is AUD$10,000 (this includes your flight and accommodation costs). Fellows are expected to visit Adelaide for a minimum of 3 weeks, maximum of 8 weeks. 

An ASH Fellow will also receive:
· A workspace within the School of Humanities
· Access to the Library of the University of Adelaide
· Access to relevant staff

Your Fellowship must be undertaken in 2024 or early 2025. 

Applications should be addressed to: Associate Head of Research, School of Humanities (sally.may@adelaide.edu.au) and should be received no later than 1 March 2024.
Further enquiries
Email: sally.may@adelaide.edu.au
Web: https://able.adelaide.edu.au/humanities/research/advanced-studies-in-the-humanities-ash



Application – ASH Fellowship 2024/2025
	Name
	

	Current role and academic affiliation
	

	Email
	

	Phone
	



Title of proposed research project: 



Describe your proposed research project (maximum 800 words):






Intended outcome/s of your research:








Name/s of School of Humanities staff (and others in Adelaide) with whom you wish to work:
	Name
	Affiliation

	
	

	
	



Proposed date/s of visit to Adelaide: 




☐ I have attached a letter of support from the University of Adelaide staff members with whom I intend to work. 
☐ I have attached a CV. 

CRICOS 00123M

PRV12105
CRICOS 00123M   
image1.jpg
Ug
THE UNIVERSITY

+ADELAIDE





